
 Book Review Presentation By Teachers  
 

The 4th book review presentation was held on 21st  February 2023 .  Teachers have shown 

interest in giving book review. The students were also encouraged to attend this program 

to inculcate book reading habit and motivate them to borrow library books. This practice 

has created an interest in teachers and students to use library resources and take part in 

library activities. 

 

    

 

 

 

 


